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MISSING ADULT LOCATED 

 

 
On January 31, 2014, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department was contacted by 
the U.S. Department of Homeland Security Human Smuggling / Trafficking Unit 
in reference to a missing adult.   
 

The missing adult was identified as Edmarie Lafontaine-Perez, H/F, 09/08/92, 5’ 
7” in height, weighing approximately 125 pounds, brown eyes, and long brown 
hair.  Lafontaine-Perez was last seen at the Candlewood Motel located at 1120 
West State Road 84 in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  She was last seen wearing a 
white dress. 
 

Fort Lauderdale Police Department Detectives, alongside Special Agents with 
the U.S. Department of Homeland Security Human Smuggling / Trafficking Unit, 
spent countless hours attempting to locate Lafontaine-Perez. 
 

This afternoon detectives learned that Lafontaine-Perez was currently 
incarcerated in a Miami Dade Corrections facility under the alias of Tieres 
Rodriguez-Perez. 
 

The family of Lafontaine-Perez was contacted about the discovery of their 
daughter. 
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